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EATONIA  

NEWS BULLETIN 
Published by the TOWN OF EATONIA 

Rates: 
Regular Classifieds (5-6 Lines)   

Paid in advance RATE $10 OTHERWISE $17 

Boxed classified ads $17 

1/8 Page$17 

¼ Page  $30 

½ Page  $47 

Full Page $86 

Non-Profit Organizations 
¼ Page  $16 

½ Page  $22 

Full Page $41 

 

Ph:  967-2251   Fax:  967-2267 

Email:  newsletter.eatonia@sasktel.net 
Anonymous items will not be published. 

Microsoft Word Required 

 

The Eatonia Campground Committee is 

looking for pie donations for the 

Community Consignment Auction  

Saturday, April 4th 

 

If you are willing to donate a pie please 

contact 

Troy Becker at 306-460-7410 

CEMETERY MAINTENANCE 

TENDER 

The Town of Eatonia requires someone to 

cut grass 

and trim around the grave sites 

Must have own equipment 
 

Submit tenders per cut for approximately 

3 – 5 cuts for the year 
 

For more information on this tender 

contact the town office at 967-2251 

 

A tender must be submitted in a  

sealed envelope marked 

 “Cemetery Maintenance Tender” 

addressed to the: 
 

Town of Eatonia 

Box 237 

Eatonia, SK 

S0L 0Y0 

Tenders must be received at the                              

Town Office by 5:00 p.m. on 

 March 9, 2015 
 

Lowest, or any tender, not necessarily 

accepted 

**Deadline for 

submissions is the 22
nd

 of 

each** month. 

Please provide 

payment with your ad.  

 

mailto:newsletter.eatonia@sasktel.net
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SUMMER STUDENTS 

REQUIRED 
 

The Town of Eatonia requires two 

summer students to work 

in the Public Works Department to 

cut grass, tend to flowers and 

trees, pick garbage and other 

miscellaneous duties.   

 

Must have a valid driver’s license   

 

The positions are to start around 

the beginning of May, 2015 and  

the beginning of July, 2015  

 

For more information on  

this position contact the  

Town Office at 

 306-967-2251 

 

Applications can be sent to: 

Town of Eatonia 

Box 237 

Eatonia, SK 

S0L 0Y0 

Fax to 306-967-2267 

Email to eatonia@sasktel.net 

NOTICE OF 

PREPARATION OF 

ASSESSMENT ROLL 
 

TOWN OF EATONIA 
Notice is hereby given that the assessment 

roll for the Town of Eatonia for the year 

2015 has been prepared and is open to 

inspection in the office of the assessor 

from 9:00 a.m. to Noon and 1:00 p.m. to 

5:00 p.m. on the following days: 
 

MONDAY TO FRIDAY 

JANUARY 30
TH 

TO MARCH 6
TH

, 2015 
 

A bylaw pursuant to section 214 of The 

Municipalities Act has been passed and the 

assessment notices have been sent as 

required. 
 

Any person who wishes to appeal his or 

her assessment is required to file his or her 

notice of appeal, accompanied by a $20.00 

appeal fee which will be returned if the 

appeal is successful, with: 
 

The Assessor 

Town of Eatonia 

Box 237 

Eatonia, SK 

S0L 0Y0 
 

by the 6
th

 day of March, 2015 

Dated this 30
th

 day of January, 2015 

                                               Cheryl Bailey

     Assessor 

mailto:eatonia@
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Town of Eatonia News 

 
BYLAW NO. 5/14 

Effective January 1, 2015 the garbage collection 

and recycling fees have increased. You will notice 

this increase on the next billing sent out in March. 

RATES TO BE CHARGED FOR THE 

COLLECTION AND DISPOSAL OF SOLID 

WASTES 

 

BI-MONTHLY RATES:   

    

Residential Rates - Garbage Collection 

Per Household         $26.62   

 

Commercial Rates - Garbage Collection  

Per Business with Garbage Collected Twice a 

Week          $29.28    

Per Business with Garbage Collected Once a 

Week           $26.62   

 

Institutional - Garbage Collection  

Churches         $26.62   

Personal Care Home  $26.62   

School   $26.62   

 

Recycling Fees - Recycle Bins 

Residential Recycling   $5.00   

(Mandatory with all residential households) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Accepted/Not Accepted Recyclables 

At Recycling Bins 

Acceptable Recyclables:  

- Paper Products including cardboard 

(flattened, placed loose in bin), magazines, 

newspaper, office paper and assorted 

paper products 

- Tin/Metal/Aluminum/Steel (Must be 

rinsed and placed in clear bags) including 

soup cans, beverage containers, vegetable 

cans, etc.  

- Plastic Containers (Must be rinsed and 

placed in clear bags): 

 
CODE EXAMPLES 

#1  Soft drink, water bottles, mouthwash 
bottles, peanut butter containers, salad 
dressing containers, vegetable oil 
containers 

#2  Milk jugs, juice bottles, bleach, 
detergent, shampoo bottles, yogurt 
containers, household cleaner bottles, 
cereal box liners, butter tubs, toiletries 
bottles 

#3 Window cleaner bottles, detergent 
bottles, shampoo bottles, clear food 

packaging 

#4 Squeezable bottles, bread bags, 
shopping bags 

#5 Some yogurt containers, syrup bottles, 
ketchup bottles, straws, medicine 
bottles 

#6 Disposable plates and cups, meat trays, 
egg cartons, carry out containers, 
compact disc cases 

#7 Three (3) and five (5) gallon water 
bottles, certain food containers, 
computer cases, iPod cases 

   

Non-Acceptable Recyclables:  

- Styrofoam  

- Wires and Cables  

- Glass  

- Contaminated Fibre  

PLEASE DO NOT PUT GARBAGE IN 

THE BINS 

http://www.google.ca/imgres?imgurl=http://www.dilligot.com/site/medias/Symbole_recyclage_2.jpg&imgrefurl=http://www.dilligot.com/recyclage-emballage,us,8,49.cfm&h=175&w=450&tbnid=HnqbsZOibxZ4fM:&zoom=1&docid=-N_y_Gv_7ciNFM&ei=4dJGVOaEOce3yASM5oLgBw&tbm=isch&ved=0CDoQMygyMDI4ZA&iact=rc&uact=3&dur=893&page=7&start=141&ndsp=26
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Town of Eatonia News Cont’d 
 

The Town is offering tax discounts for 

prepayment of 2015 taxes. The 

following discounts will be applied to any 

tax payments made during that month: 

February – 5% 

March – 4% 

April – 3% 

May – 2% 

June – 1% 
 

Business Licenses – We mailed out the 

notices. Please make your payment as 

soon as possible. Thank You. 
 

Pet Licenses – They were due 

 Feb 01/15. Please renew your licenses 

as soon as possible. If your pet already 

has a license, please remember to bring 

the license number in when you come in to 

renew.  

Pam Wake- Bylaw Officer 

306-460-8056 or 306-460-9385 (Alt.) 

 

 

Nuisance Grounds Hours 

Mon, Weds, Fri------->1-6 

Tues, Thurs, Sat---->9-12 (Noon) 

Closed Sundays & Stat Holidays 

 

 

KIDZ CORNER 
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Eatonia Oasis Living ~ January 2015 

  
January has come and gone very quickly this year.  

It is Cold and Flu season, and so far we have not 

been affected at EOL. If you plan on visiting, 

please make sure you are healthy. Postpone your 

visit if you are not feeling well. Use the hand 

sanitizers that are set out throughout the building 

and as the Public Health Inspector told us: “Hand 

washing is the Gold Standard for prevention of 

any sort of outbreak, so WASH YOUR HANDS, 

WASH YOUR HANDS!!” 
 

We continue to enjoy our morning Exercises and 

the “Chair Yoga” sessions led by Janice Burns.  

Some of your participants are noticing a 

difference! Thank you so much!  We have also 

enjoyed our usual activities of Baking and Bingo 

as well as games of the Wii, Guess the Word and 

Balloon Badminton. Marie Smith was also here to 

do crafts with the residents. Thank you, Marie and 

thank you to her helpers, Janice Burns and Winnie 

Larson. Your help is greatly appreciated! If 

anyone would like to volunteer their time to help 

out with an activity, serve afternoon or evening 

lunches or just come for a visit, please call Vicki 

or Cora at 967-2447. 
 

A belated thank you to the people and business 

who donated treats for the Residents’ Christmas 

stockings. These include the 21-44 Store, Bredy’s 

Country Store, Eatonia Co-op Store, Kindersley 

Dollar Store and EOL Staff and EOL residents’ 

families. They enjoyed opening them up 

Christmas morning! 
 

The residents enjoyed a New Year’s Eve party put 

together by Lynne Becker and Candy Ashford 

(staff members at EOL) along with volunteers 

Darren Donald, Ariel Donald and Kyle Desiatnyk.   

We hear they had good food, good drinks and 

even Karaoke!  

 If you are in the facility, check out the pictures! It 

looks like a good time was had by all. 
 

The residents and some of their family members 

attended an “After Christmas Tea” on January 4th 

hosted by the Eatonia Health Care Auxiliary. In 

spite of the cold, miserable day, there was a good 

turnout. We enjoyed singing Christmas Carols 

with Brenda Hoffman leading us on the piano; 

then enjoyed some Christmas tea and goodies 

brought by the Auxiliary ladies. It was a 

wonderful afternoon of music and fellowship! 
 

Thank you to all the men and women who provide 

the church services at Eatonia Oasis Living. As 

has been mentioned before, fulfilling the 

residents’ spiritual needs is an important part of 

their care. Sometimes attendance at the services 

may not be big in number, but it means a lot to the 

ones that are there. Our services are Wednesday 

afternoons at 2:30 if anyone would like to join us. 
 

As many of you are aware, we are replacing our 

boilers in the building. Thank you to GMAC for 

bringing their forklift over to move out the old 

and bring in the new! Progress is slow, but Phase 

One should be complete by the end of the month.  

We thank everyone who has made a donation to 

this project. The support we have received is 

overwhelming! We will have an update soon! 
 

The kitchen staff has a request…if anyone has any 

extra ice-cream pails, we could use some! Also, if 

anyone has any Cream and Sugar sets that they 

would like to donate, we could use a few of them. 

Finally, a BIG thank you goes out to everyone 

who has made a donation of ANY kind to Eatonia 

Oasis Living. Your generosity is appreciated by 

all the staff and residents of EOL. Thank you so 

much! 
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Have a Fabulous February!!  
EATONIA OASIS LIVING BOILER/CHILLER REPLACEMENT 

Thank you to everyone who has donated to the replacement of our Boilers/Chiller. We still have a ways to go! The Eatonia 

Community Services Cooperative is also fundraising for us, so consider donating your screenings to them. 

If you would like to make a donation, there are options available:     

 CROP DRIVE:  When hauling your crop to the terminal, please consider donating 50 bushels, 100 bushels or more of cereals, pulses, 

canola or any other.  Your terminal manager can provide more details on how to make a donation this way. 

 CHARITABLE DONATION OF SECURITIES:  When you donate a publicly listed security with accrued capital gains, you benefit 

from the elimination of the capital gain plus the donation tax credit.  The combined tax saving can be quite significant.  Contact Cora 

Knuttila at 306-967-2447 for more information. 

 MONETARY DONATIONS:  Can be made in a variety of ways.  If you wish to make a donation, please detach the form at the bottom 

of the page, drop off or mail to: 

     Eatonia Oasis Living 
    205 2nd Avenue West, Box 217 
    Eatonia, SK    S0L 0Y0 

___________________________________________________ 

NAME: ________________________________________ PHONE #: ________________________________ 

ADDRESS: _______________________________________________________________________________ 

TOWN/CITY: ____________________________   POSTAL CODE: _________________________________ 

Donation receipts will be issued; all donations are tax deductible.  Charitable # 86907 4492 RR0001 
Tax receipt issued to ______________________________(If different from above) 
Option A: One Time Donation 

 I would like to make a $_________ Cash or Cheque (please circle) contribution to EOL.   

 Please make cheques payable to Eatonia Oasis Living Inc.   

Option B: Split Donation (some now and some later) 

 I would like to make a $_________ contribution to EOL now and pledge $_________ to  be paid 

 _____________________ (date/year). 

 Please make cheques payable to Eatonia Oasis Living Inc.  

Option C: Pre Authorized Debit (directly from your account) 

 I have included a cheque marked “VOID” to show you the account to be used.   

 I authorize EOL to deduct my monthly donation of $_________ beginning in: ________________ (month/year) on the 

 1st __________            15th __________            Other __________             
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 Please complete the Pre-Authorized Debit (PAD) Agreement available at EOL

EATONIA OASIS LIVING INC. 

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITY 

 

TITLE OF POSITION:  Maintenance/Custodial 
 

Number of Positions Available: 1 
 

Status of Position:   Permanent Casual  
 

Available Hours: Relief, to cover sick days 

and vacation.   
 

Qualifications: Knowledge of mechanics, 

plumbing, gardening and 

grounds upkeep. 

Knowledge and/or 

willingness to learn 

operation of steam 

pressure boiler.   Must 

have ability to work with 

minimal supervision and 

be a self-starter.                                                
 

Job Description:   Available Upon Request 
 

Union Affiliation:   CUPE 
 

Salary:  In accordance with the 

current CUPE collective 

agreement. 

 

 

TO APPLY, PLEASE CONTACT: 
 

Eatonia Oasis Living 

Box 217 

Eatonia, SK   S0L 0Y0 

FAX:  306.967.2434   PHONE:  306.967.2447 

EMAIL:  eol@sasktel.net 
 

Date of Posting:  Nov. 20, 2014 

Closing Date and Time: Open 

(Possibility of this becoming a Permanent Part time Position 

Sept. 1, 2015) 
 
      

 

 

R.M. of Chesterfield No. 261 

APPOINTEES TO BOARDS 

Needed to represent the municipality on 

the following: 

APAS (Agricultural Producers Association 

of Saskatchewan) 

Eatonia Library Board 

Wheatland Library Board 

 

OPERATORS WANTED 

Rural Municipality requires 

Motor Grader Operators and  

Utility Personnel as well as  

Summer students for the  

2015 Season 

Send resume to: 

RM of Chesterfield #261 

mailto:eol@sasktel.net
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Box 70 – Eatonia SK S0L 0Y0 

or fax: 306-967-2424 or  

Email: rm261@sasktel.net 

 
MANTARIO LIONS 

12TH ANNUAL WINTER FESTIVAL 

 
 

Eatonia’s Annual 
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St.Patrick’s Day 
Stew Supper 

 

Come and Join us for 
stew supper on 

Tuesday, March 17th 
@ The Community 

Hall 
from 5:00-7:00pm. 

Prices are:  
Adults-$12.00 
Students-$8.00 

6 & Under-$4.00 
Everyone welcome!! 

 
 

EATONIA 

HERITAGE PARK 
We are excited to announce that we now have 

a furnace in the Eaton House which will enable 

us to host more events during the year. Watch 

for upcoming announcements in future 

newsletters. The furnace installation was 

generously donated by Bill Etter with Eston 

Sheet Metal.   

You may have also noticed that there is new 

lighting at the Park. Thanks to John Butt with 

Leader Electric and to the Town of Eatonia for 

their contribution towards this project.   

The focus of the board is now moving into a 

new phase, that of utilizing our facility for 

entertainment, education and showing off our 

collectibles and artifacts. If you are interested in 

becoming involved, please contact Sharon 

Price at dsprice@sasktel.net. 

We regrettably accept resignations from Joy 

Assmus, Joan Bailey, Leah Cooper and Betty 

King from the Eatonia Heritage Board. We 

acknowledge and appreciate the time and effort 

that they have contributed. We welcome to our 

board Lorrie Cooke to replace Joan.   

 

 

mailto:dsprice@sasktel.net
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ANNUAL FRUIT DRIVE 

The Eatonia Band Association will be 

contacting the community to canvas 

for our annual Fruit Drive during the 

week of February 2-6. 

If you have NOT received a phone call 

by February 13th and would like to 

place an order, please contact: 

Candice Connolly at 967-2464 

Thank you in advance for supporting 

our fundraiser! There will be half and 

full cases available for fruit only. 

 

 

Rec News 

 
 
 

3 on 3 Rec Hockey Tournament 

March 13 & 14 

Registration- $40/player. Open to all 

players 19 years & older. Deadline is 

March 3. 

Limited space available so register early to 

guarantee your spot. (spot will not be held 

without payment).  Contact Nicole at the 

rec office for more info or to register. 967-

2557 (office)  460-7130 (cell-call or text) 

or email at eatoniarec@sasktel.net     

Admission: Silver collection 

Progressive 50/50 

Friday March 13 

*Pub Night starting at 5pm in the Arena 

Kitchen Lobby 

*Team Draft and Calcutta (approx. 8pm) 

Saturday March 14 

*Games begin at 10am 

*Beer Gardens and Concession 

*Pasta Supper at the Arena 

Proceeds to the Recreation Facilities 

 

mailto:eatoniarec@sasktel.net


     

                                                                                                                                      February 2015 

 

www.eatonia.ca  

 

11 

 

Open Funspiel --March 20 & 21(we may 

have to start on Thursday night depending 

on number of teams) 

Entry Fee-$160/team, all ages welcome.   

Enter as a team or individual.   

Guaranteed 3 games.   

75% Cash Payout. 

Entry deadline is March 16 at noon.   

Contact Nicole at the rec office for more 

info or to register. 967-2557 (office)  460-

7130 (call or text) or email at 

eatoniarec@sasktel.net   

Silent Auction & Prizes 

Supper Saturday Night (more info to 

come) 

Proceeds to the Recreation Facilities 

The Eatonia & District Recreation Board 

currently has a vacant volunteer position 

on the board.  If anyone is interested in 

submitting their name or would like more 

information please contact the rec office 

by February 20/15. 

Eatonia & District Recreation Board 

Box 405 

Eatonia, SK S0L 0Y0 

PH: 306-967-2557 

FAX: 306-967-2220 

Email: eatoniarec@sasktel.net 
 

EATONIA LIONS CLUB TRIP OF THE 

MONTH WINNERS 

APRIL–Cuba-Jerome and Garnet 

Nunweiler 

MAY-Travel Voucher – Morgan Nunweiler 

JUNE –Banff Ski Weekend-Leah Copper 

JULY-San Francisco-Rhonda Somerville 

Medicine Hat Lodge-Ken and Elana 

Somerville 

AUGUST-Western Caribbean Cruise-

Collen Humeny 

Medicine Hat Lodge-Mac and Glenda 

Marchant 

SEPT-Vancouver Weekend-Drew and 

Patty Smith 

Medicine Hat Lodge-Bryan and Brenda 

Somerville 

OCT-Fantasy Land Weekend in 

Edmonton-Bob Adams 

Medicine Hat Lodge-Ron and Carey 

Howie 

NOV-Phoenix AZ–Kevin Lee  

Medicine Hat Lodge-Dale and Joanne 

Bredy 

DEC-Travel Voucher-Glenn Bahn 

(Kerrobert) 

Medicine Hat Lodge-Kathy and Don 

Punter 

JAN-Disneyland Holiday-Leah Cooper 

Medicine Hat Lodge-Tracy Radies 

 

 

mailto:eatoniarec@sasktel.net
mailto:eatoniarec@sasktel.net
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EATONIA, SK 

 

HARDWARE 

Leo Pelletier – Farm Supply Manager 

8am – 5:30pm Monday – Friday 
8:30am – 5:30pm Saturday 

217 Railway Ave East    Ph:  967-2422    Fax:  967-2477 

 

GROCERY 

Denise Pelletier – Grocery Store Manager 

Monday to Saturday 9:00am – 5:30pm 
212 Main Street       Ph:  967-2411   Fax:  967-2279 

 

Prairie Oasis Fitness Club 

206 Main Street 

Having trouble keeping your New Year’s resolution to 

lose weight or just wanting to live a healthy life style, 

join the fitness club. 

For a membership, drop by the Town Office 

Adult-6 months $200.00 ($33.00/month) 

Adult- 1 year $300.00 ($25.00/ month)  

Adult-monthly $50.00 

 

Student/Senior- 6 months $150.00 ($25.00/month) 

Student/Senior-1year $200.00 ($16.67/month) 

Student/Senior-Monthly $50.00.  

For more information about the Fitness Club contact 

Cheryl at 967-2251 or Nicole at 967-2557. 
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Eatonia Community Co-operative 

Screenings Project 

Thanks to the following for their 

donations: 

Steven Klarenbach 

Darcy Klarenbach 

Jeff Stevens 

Kevin Stevens 

Wade Stevens  

Also to Lee’s Grain Cleaning for use of 

the truck, Debbie Bredy and Marsollier 

Petroleum for gas and their truck. 

 

I would like to thank everyone for all the 

birthday wishes, and thanks to those who 

travelled to Saskatoon to celebrate with us! 

Also thanks for your donations to the M.S. 

fund which totalled $109.25. 

A belated thank you for all the prayers and get 

well wishes following my accident. We are 

dancing two to four nights a week! 

Margaret & J.P. Boser 

 

Mantario Lions would like to thank everyone who 

came out and helped with the Eyre Park Hall 

renovations. We have extensive renovations to 

both exterior and interior of our building.  New 

steel, repainted and new lights were installed.  New 

furnace and cell phone booster were also installed. 

Without the support from the community and area 

this would not have been possible. Our thanks to 

all who have supplied their valuable time and food 

during our work bee.   

Our annual festival is coming up on February 7th so 

come join in on the fun and check out the 

renovations. 

We would like to thank everyone who came out to 

the Boxing Day dance and social. It was such a 

success! Thank you to the Huskies for the use of 

their bus, to Kramer Auction Ltd for the 

sponsorship of the band, The Dick Cash band for 

playing and Sharon Butt and her crew for doing the 

lunch. 
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STUECK PHARMACY 

 

Leader, Saskatchewan S0N 1H0 

(306) 628-3744 (F) 628-4378 
 

Our pharmacy staff is committed to meeting your 

health needs. Pharmacists Gordon Stueck, Joe 

Dirk and Maria James continue to provide service 

to patients from Mantario, Laporte and Eatonia 

environs. Our Primary Care Pharmacist, Maria 

James, visits Eatonia Oasis Living every second 

week to review resident medications. She is also 

available to review your medications with you to 

ensure you understand the why, what and when 

of your medications. She can assist your physician 

to determine the best treatment options for you. 

The medication reviews are paid in part by 

Saskatchewan Health under the Structured 

Medication Assessment Program. Please consider 

accessing this program as a part of your general 

health program. 

We deliver at no charge to Eatonia daily, Monday 

to Friday. You can also access us by phone at no 

charge by using our local number, 306-967-2511. 

We are proud to have provided 

service to your Community for the 

last 17 years.We look forward to 

you continued support. 

Gordon, Joe, Maria

 

NOW IS THE TIME TO ASSESS YOUR HEALTH INSURANCE NEEDS! 

THE EATONIA & DISTRICT CHAMBER OF COMMERCE WILL BE HOLDING AN 

INFORMATIONAL MEETING ABOUT THE “CHAMBER OF COMMERCE EXTENDED 

HEALTH INSURANCE PLANS” AND INVITE THE RESIDENTS OF EATONIA AND 

THE SURROUNDING AREAS TO ATTEND: 

WHO?  

ANY 1 PERSON FIRMS / FARMING COMPANIES / 

RANCHES / HOME BASED-BUSINESSES (GUARANTEED COVERAGE FOR 

COMPANIES WITH 3 OR MORE EMPLOYEES) 

WHAT?   

EXTENSION HEALTH PLANS DESIGNED EXCLUSIVELY FOR YOU! 

WHERE?  

 EATONIA COMMUNITY HALL, MAIN STREET EATONIA SK 

WHEN?  

 MARCH 24, 2015 
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6:00- SUPPER (SAUSAGE & PEROGIES) 

7:00- MEETING 

 

PLEASE RSVP TO 

DEBBIE KROEKER AT 967-2506 

 

WHY?  

HEALTH CARE RELATED COSTS, SUCH AS AMBULANCE SERVICES, PRESCRIPTION 

DRUG COSTS, DENTAL COVERAGE, 

DISABILITY INSURANCE, CRITICAL ILLNESS, AND MANY MORE                             

COSTS, ARE NOT COVERED 

UNDER THE SASKATCHEWAN GOVERNMENT HEALTH PLAN. 

 

THE CHAMBER OF COMMERCE GROUP INSURANCE PLANS                                                                                                                          

ARE TAILOR-MADE PLANS TO SUIT YOUR NEEDS & BUDGET! 

 


